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Zoom meeting 
April 7, 2022 

7:00 – 9:00am CST; 8:00-10:00am EDT 
Participants: Carol Beckel, Karen Bock, Susan Tomlinson, Heather Mack, Nikki Sleddens 

Meeting completed via Zoom 

Minutes: 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:10am 
 
Agenda 

• Debrief from AoE Board Meeting 4/4 
o Next steps for SCCE Development and CE Timeline taskforce 
o Possible SIG liaisons to Professional Development Committee 

 
Carol and Karen attended AoE meeting on Monday, April 4th.  This was the first AoE meeting 
since submission of the prioritization list. The prioritization list was reviewed, and we discussed 
how this impacts CESIG.  CESIG to continue to move forward with CE Timeline and SCCE 
Development. 
 
It was announced at this meeting that the clinical education awards were approved.  The 
process for reviewing and selecting awards will need to be determined. Nikki will follow up with 
CE award committee. 
 
SCCE Development: Karen has been working with AoE Professional Development committee 
about offering clinical education professional development opportunities as a pre-conference at 
ELC.   
 
Reviewed potential idea for the combined CESIG and NCCE presentation that occurs at ELC 
Sunday morning.  Board feels a session about supporting DCEs, SCCEs, and CIs for exceptional 
students which could include supporting students with mental health issues and transition of 
students from Zoom to clinic. 
 

• Plan for New Board Member Orientation 
 
Would like to plan a combined June Board meeting.  Individual orientations can also occur with 
outgoing board members. 
 

• Update on CPI revision 
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Focus groups and intentional interviews have occurred as planned. Stephen Chesbro has 
followed up with each person that had questions at the townhall.  Progress is being made. 
 

• Other business 
 
Recording of town hall that occurred on March 2, 2022 is now posted. 

 
• Meetings for May and June 

 
Carol will send out Doodle poll to set up meetings in May and June.  June will be a combined 
meeting with new Board members. 
 

• Action 
 
Nikki will contact Leslie regarding review and selection of CI Awards process 
Karen will follow up with NCCE about combined CESIG/NCCE presentation at ELC 
 


